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Off to the 

Market! 

If coronavirus has you hiding out in 

your fort or dare I say, hiding toilet 

paper, then you should gather up 

your cardboard.  OCC has risen in 

price due to the high demand for 

paper goods.  So those cardboard 

boxes that are sitting in your recy-

cling centers needs to get baled 

and OFF TO THE MARKET!  You can 

clean out your centers, get paid a 

better price and help the supply 

chain put more paper goods on 

those grocery shelves! 

The recycling mills are open!  If 

you are ready for a pick-up, call 

Lori with PRPC at (806) 372-3381. 

 

Stay Safe out there! 


